

MEETING AGENDA

1. Call to Order: 3:01 PM
2. Roll Call and Verification of Quorum (8): 8/13 **Quorum is verified**

Name	Email	Initial	Final
Chair Hameed	sgasba@ucf.edu	P	P
Vice-Chair Vasquez	sgagap@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Al-Qudah	sga_sc1@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Beneche	sga_sci2@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Courts	sga_sci5@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Gimenez-Valero	sga_sci8@ucf.edu.	P	P
Senator Hashimi		E	E
Senator Hendry	sgacreol1@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Lim	sga_ba4@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Metellus	sgaecs10@ucf.edu	P	P
Senator Renda	sgsci12@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Richmond	sgasci13@ucf.edu	E	E
Senator Widerberg	sga_med2@ucf.edu	P	P
LJR Representative	sga_ljr@ucf.edu	A	A
Pro Tempore Representative	sga_pro@ucf.edu	E (P @3:07)	P

3. Approval of Minutes: 7/30/24
 - a. **Approved by GC**
4. Approval of the Agenda:
 - a. **Approved by GC**
5. Open Forum
 - a. None.
6. Announcements from the Chair-
 - a. Hello everyone! I hope you're all having a great day!

- b. I'm really excited to see everyone in person (minus laurel). Please visit the office and hang out here.
 - c. Decorum reminder + absence policy.
 - d. I don't expect any updates from you guys however we'll be talking about updates and things that you'd like to see from SBA this semester.
 - e. I'm on the chief advisory council now!
 - f. APIA food stuff with aramark.
 - g. I brought cookies!
 - h. Black Business Showcase this Thursday! Taste of UCF and Lavender knight is tonight
 - i. If you guys ever need anything please please let me know! I wanna say I'm really proud of all of the progress you guys have made over the summer! Keep up the great work.
 - j. If you have any questions or need help, please reach out!
 - k. SET UP ONE ON ONES WITH ME!
7. Announcements from the Vice-Chair-
- a. HI SBA! WELCOME BACK! I'm so excited for what this semester has in store for us! As always, if anyone needs any help or guidance on anything please let Chair Hameed or I know, and we would be so happy to help!
8. Announcements from Committee Members:
- a. Courts: LJR Chair 😊 You will have a rep by beginning of september, will see who is available to come, I may have to leave sba and join as ljr rep myself.
 - b. Metellus: Hi! Black Business showcase is this Thursday. Shift sign ups for volunteering below, please sign up for a shift, 9-5, VC Courts and I will be there right before 9 to start bringing stuff down to the patio and setting up. Check in starts at 11, everything set up by then so we can help rsos and vendors.
 - i. Hameed: SBA Concern form on a pamphlet
 - ii. Vasquez: Can give brochures that are already pre-made
 - iii. Hameed: Having tabling interaction, asking students the question on sheet
 - iv. Sign Up Sheet: <https://forms.gle/yh5vKs4SCnznJpM87>
 - c. Lim: Tabling tomorrow at Market Wednesday 9-3 making lanterns.
 - i. Metellus: How do you sign up to table at Market Wednesday?
 - 1. Lim: Can send you the link
9. Announcements from Non-Committee Members:
- a. None.
10. Old Business
- a. Resolutions
 - i.
 - b. Proclamations
 - i.
 - c. Semester Projects
 - i.
 - d. Concern Form
 - i.
11. New Business:

- a. Resolutions:
 - i. None.
- b. Proclamations:
 - i. None.
- c. Semester Projects:
 - i. Bike Rack Improvements: Metellus & Courts
 - 1. https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LK_05J3SIZPqCjpS7ejon1ToSkxGAWvCBlaAI7120x0/edit
 - a. Metellus: All members who signed up to help have been assigned locations to survey, will decide deadline to have that surveying done, will set up a meeting soon to share survey results, will survey with students with separate concern form to share that info too. Will have students rank which racks students want to change/replace the most.
 - b. Courts: Will work on form together with VC Vasquez
 - ii. Housing roommate matching updates: Al-Qudah
 - 1. None
 - iii. Academic advisors: Vasquez
 - 1. Vasquez: Will be meeting with SARC team in person next Wednesday.
 - iv. Protestor safety:
 - 1. None
 - v. Solidifying student bands on campus: Hashimi
 - 1. None
 - vi. MyUCF prefix updates: Beneche:
 - 1. None
 - vii. AI in the classroom: Hendry
 - 1. Hendry: Will have updates next week!
 - 2. https://docs.google.com/document/d/1N96LRW3Y4hOcbam_6UjjaA2PtatChrSgQ3rUj6YyTOg/edit?usp=sharing
 - viii. Gender Neutral Bathroom Map: Gimenez-Valero
 - 1. Gimenez-Valero: Want to make a IG post about the results of this initiative, to share accessibility to students.
 - ix. Women's Health Resources: Lazo & Renda
 - 1. Women's Caucus Health Fair this fall plans to have a menstrual goods/infant products donations drive, wanted to see if you guys knew any RSO's that specialize in Women and Childrens needs and also reminding myself to set up shifts.
 - 2. Now that fall is in session, wanted to meet with Falco and see how they got/budgeted for free menstrual products in Stu, plus maybe survey which buildings would be a good fit for a pilot program of having all buildings have it.
 - a. Gimenez-Valero: May I go to that meeting with you to work on this initiative!

- b. Hameed: yDSA initiative mentioned last meeting, they wrote a resolution within their org. They want to play a supportive role.
 - c. Vasquez: Mothers and Children Association (ask me for contact person), H4H does seasonal donation collections, including menstrual products, and children's toys to donate during holiday season.
 - x. Pre-Health Pre-Law Advising: Richmond
 - a. None
 - xi. Composting on Campus: Widerberg
 - 1. Widerberg: Reached out to previous senator who had been working on this initiative, but haven't heard anything back.
 - xii. Crosswalk: Lim
 - 1. Lim: Finally put in comment for campus master plan, would love to survey Apollo residents
 - a. Vasquez: Reach out to resident and housing life on a concern form they have going out, ask them if anyone has complained about what you are working on. Will send you what I saw.
 - b. Hameed: Reiterates what andrea said.
 - xiii. Lighting: Hameed
 - 1. We were approved! Now the team is going to start prototyping. If anyone is interested in helping with the project but not in an engineering way, you can help us get sponsored!
 - a. Hameed:
 - b. Hendry: What RSOs are involved?
 - i. Hameed:
 - c. Hameed: Had a meeting during break, got approvals for it, prototypes for it.
 - xiv. Student Legal Services Resources: Vasquez
 - 1. None.
- d. Concern Form
 - i.

12. Member Discussion:

- a. What do you want to see from SBA?
 - i. Metellus: Love seeing the collaboration within SG
 - ii. Lim: Would love to see us throw events, how to adult event, idea
- b. Give Some Get Some
- c. Ice Breaker: Which reality TV show would you most likely be on?
 - i. Metellus: Big Brother
 - ii. Lazo: Hells Kitchen
 - iii. Courts: Family Feud
 - iv. Hendry: Are you smarter than a 5th grader
 - v. Lim: Impractical Jokers

- vi. Hameed: The circle
- vii. Widerberg: The Bachelorette
- viii. Gimenez-Valero: Master Chef
- ix. Vasquez:

13. Miscellaneous Business:

14. Final Roll Call: 9/13

15. Adjournment: 3:57 PM

Key:

P - Present

A - Absent

MTD - Move to Debate

MTV - Move to Vote

MTA - Move to Amend

PP - Postpone

PPI - Postpone Indefinitely

GC - General Consent